
Church Cleaning 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You 

 

A huge THANK YOU to Therese Connett, Wilma Corkins, Julie Houser, Lauren Kempf, Vickie Kempf,    

Amber Kriley, Jan Pottier, Amanda Roth and Nannette Wolford for taking time out of their busy schedules 

to help deep clean the church last Saturday. It was very much appreciated!!!!! 
 

     Diane Barber and Nancy Roth 

 

 

 

  

Marriage Encounter Weekend 

Friday, April 28, 2017 (All day) to Sunday, April 30, 2017 (All day) 

Married Couples, take some time. . .time together!!  A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend is a weekend full of fresh love, 

rebirth and new beginnings.  All married couples deserve a richer, fuller life together. 

 

For more information or to apply, please visit our website, www.wwme4youandme.org or call                                                              

Tony & Barb Zimmerman, 816-741-4066 

CATHOLIC HOME SCHOOL CONFERENCE AND CURRICULUM FAIR 

“Our Faith, Our Families”  

is the theme  of this year’s Kansas City Catholic Home School Conference. 

The Conference will take place on June 9th & 10th, 2017 at 

St. Charles Borromeo Parish 

900 NE Shady Lane Drive 

Kansas City, MO  64118 

Early Bird Pre-registration lasts until May 31, 2017. 

Please visit the website for more information:  http://kccatholichomeschooler.org 

Or look us up on Facebook. 

We hope to see you there! 

Abbey Trails 5K/2 Mile Walk 
Abbey Trails is an annual 5K/2 Mile Walk and Health Fair held at Conception Abbey and Seminary College to 
promote physical, emotional, and spiritual wellbeing on our campus and in the local communities and to build 
community among runners and walkers in Northwest Missouri. Proceeds from the event are used to promote 
wellbeing at Conception Abbey and in the local community through the purchase of equipment and general 

updates to the St. John Paul II Fitness Center. 
 

The 22nd Annual Abbey Trails 5K/2 Mile Walk will be held on Saturday, May 6, 2017 at 9:00am at       
Conception Abbey, 37174 HWY V V, Conception, MO 64433. 

 
 
For more information about Abbey Trails, contact Trish Wiederholt, Event Coordinator at (660) 944-2958 or 
communications@conception.edu. 

  ST.  JOSEPH    

    CHURCH 

Email:  stjosephchurch@centurytel.net 

Website:  stjosepheaston.org 

Fr. Joe’s email: fathertotton@gmail.com  

Office Manager:  Marge Kinney                         

Hall Rental:  Marge Kinney 

Fr. Joseph Totton 

Administrator 

To Protect our Children: 

To Report Abuse - Jenifer Valenti  816-812-2500 

Victims’ Advocate -  Kathleen Chastain  816-392-0011  

                                                                            chastain@diocesekcsj.org                                                      

April 23, 2017 

P.O. Box 197 

107 North Shortridge 

Easton, MO  64443 

816-294-9841 - Fr. Joe’s cell 

 

Mass Times  

 Saturday: 6 pm  Sunday:  8 am               

Confessions:  1/2 hr before Mass                      

Office 816-473-2011         

Parish  & Finance Councils 

Jim Adams 

Stacy Brown 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Marge Kinney 

Julie Moran 

Dennis Ottinger 

Jordan Roth 

Mike Roth 

Wayne Weipert 

Cemetery Board 

Ed Fisher 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 2nd Sunday of Easter                           
Divine Mercy Sunday 

Mission Statement 
 

We the members of 

Saint Joseph             

Catholic parish,             

will strive to be the 

reflection of Jesus in 
this particular time 

and place. 

http://www.wwme4youandme.org
mailto:communications@conception.edu


   Ministry Schedule 

Mass Intentions Mark your Calendars! 

Parish & Finance Council:  May 9 -  6 pm -  Rectory                                                                                                            

Altar Society:    Parish Hall after Donut Sunday 

Hand Linens:  March/April:  Nannette Wolford 

Donut Sunday:  May 7 -  John McPhee & Wayne Weipert 

Knights of Columbus:  5067-1st & 3rd Thursday 7 pm                                                     

      Rosary on 3rd Thursday 6:30 pm  

                            Larry Tatro, Grand Knight 

Recitation of Rosary - 2nd weekend of the month                       

   20 minutes before Mass  

April 23 - 8 am Mass  

Greeter:   Jim Ingle                                                                                

Lectors:   Bonnie Gregory & Jay Pflugradt                             

Ministers: Marylou Euler & Doug Ottinger                               

        Jim Ingle & Hubert Gregory                     

Counters:  Paul & Jan Pottier 

Saturday, April 22   + Ron Hake  

 By:  Bunny Hake & Family 

Sunday, April 23 + Carl & Irene Kemmer 

 By:  Roth Family 

 

  

 

BIRTHDAY  

Mel Clark  April 26th 

John Huber  April 26th 

Myles Adams  April 27th 

Diane Crouse  April 29th 

Mike Roth  April 30th 

 

ANNIVERSARY 

 

Congratulations and Best Wishes Everyone! 

Saturday, April 29   + Mont Buehler & Charles Grier  

 By:  Joan Dixon & Family 

April 30 - 8 am Mass  

Greeter:   Wayne Weipert                                                                                

Lectors:   Scott Antle & Jim Barber                             

Ministers: Hubert Gregory & Jim Barber                               

        Jan & Paul Pottier                                     

Counters:  Jordan & Amanda Roth 

2017 Annual Catholic Appeal  

The diocese has received  from our parish $5,440 from 

35 families. 

Thank you for generous donations. 

Sunday, April 30 + Catherine Waitkoss 

 By:  Roxy Musser 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to 

combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a victim 

of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 

1.800.392.3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, re-

port suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the Dioce-

san Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or                                          

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee 

or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011or                             

chastain@diocesekcsj.org for more info. 

Basket Raffle 

The Altar Society and St. Joseph Cemetery are                       

sponsoring a Basket Raffle.   

Purina Cat and Dog Basket -  Nestle Products Basket 
 

Tickets are $1 each or 6 for $5   Pick up your tickets on either table 

in the back of church. 

The winning tickets will be drawn on May 7th at Donut Sunday        

Proceeds will be 50/50 Altar Society and Cemetery. 

 

Please  make checks payable to St. Joseph Church 

Prayer Corner                                            
“To everything there is a season and a time...for 

every purpose under Heaven.”  Ecc. 3-11 

“...a time to heal…” 

            Jon Clark, Barb Miller,  

          Felicia Bober, Mildred Ottinger 

 

All of our Catholic community please consider 
spending an hour with our Lord at   
MIR Chapel of the Holy Rosary!                                                          

  
We are in need of committed adorer’s and  sub-

stitute adorer’s, please visit and pray  
with our Lord to increase your personal relationship with HIM.  

The peace we are seeking – the world does not offer!                                       
 

In Jesus’ love,   
MIR Board of Directors 

PROTECT THE MIRACLE OF LIFE 

LENTEN PARISH CHALLENGE 

Bottles are due this weekend! 

In anticipation we would like to thank all 

who participated in our Lenten Parish Challenge. 

There are containers in the back of church 

to put your bottles in. 

We will let you know how much was collected. 

Look for an update in the bulletin. 

Envelopes:  $4,640    Plate:  $318     Hall Rental:  $130 

Holy Land Collection - Good Friday:  $409 

Total Parish:   $5,497 
 

2nd Collection:   May 27 & 28 - St Joseph Cemetery  

COLLECTIONS:                                                               

April To Date:  $ 8,705.49                                                                      

April Budget:    $ 7,191.52 

Year-To-Date:  $93,037.11                                                           

Year Budget:    $96,298.36 
 

 Thank You for your continued support of                       

         St. Joseph Parish. 

The Gower Festival 

The committee would like to have a  

“Battle of the Religious All Stars” 

This will be an easy friendly relay competitions amongst 

the churches. 

There is a charge of $10 per team to cover the cost of 

the trophy.  

The team consists of 3 men and 3 women - ages 18 - ?  

If there is an interest here at St. Joseph’s please let 

 Jan Pottier know. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES’ YEARLY  

REFLECTIONS OF HOPE                                  

SIMPLE LUNCHEON 

Place:  Our Lady of Guadalupe Church 

Summers Hall 

               Date:  May 4th 

               Time:  11 am - 1 pm 

Cost:  $25 per person ~ sponsor a table of 8  $200 

(or $20 per person with a donation of tissues, diapers,            

baby wipes) 

RSVP to Elaine Ingle (816) 390-4040 or 

jgingle@stjoelive.com 

During the luncheon there will be a brief presentation    

followed by recognition of the                                               

Saint Teresa Award recipients. 
 

*You can nominate someone for the St. Teresa Award 

Pick up flyer on the table in the back of church. 

More information is included. 

Thanking you in advance for supporting Catholic Charities! 

Weekend Collection  April 15 & 16, 2017 

Father Totton will be commissioned as a Lieutenant in the 

United States Navy Reserve,  immediately following the 10am 

Mass at St. Ann’s, Plattsburg on Sunday,  April 30.  All parishioners 

are welcome to attend this brief ceremony.                                               

A light reception will follow in the parish hall.   

mailto:JeniferValenti@att.net
mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org

